
 

Orange & Hansel Avenues from 
Prince Street to Hoffner Avenue  

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 435733-1 

Project Description 
 

This project is occurring within the portion of State Road (S.R.) 527 that consists of divided one-way pairs, with 
Orange Avenue serving southbound traffic and Hansel Avenue carrying northbound traffic. The purpose of the 
project is to modify the existing roadway from Prince Street to Hoffner Avenue by reducing lane width to 
enhance bicycle facilities, pedestrian features and aesthetics. Additionally, the on-street parking will be modified 
to include curb extensions. The project also will resurface the roadway and upgrade sidewalk curb ramps in 
compliance with requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act. 
 

Proposed improvements are based on recommendations presented in the Orange Avenue Corridor Planning 
Study (CPS) completed in November 2014, and are being completed in coordination with Orange County. 
Within the project area, S.R. 527 provides two 12-foot travel lanes in each direction, with on-street parking at 
the median and 4-foot-wide outside bicycle lanes.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

05-22-2020 

Design: Completion in late 2020 $   1.2 million 

Right of Way: Within existing                      -      

Construction: To begin summer 2021 $   4.6 million 
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* Subject to Change 


